
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Michelson, Jason C
Cc: Ryan Mann
Subject: HES site? 2012 release at Chevron West Vacuum Unit #68 (30-025-33768)
Date: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 1:37:00 PM
Attachments: 1RP5206_initialC141_pto1423255885_2_ao.pdf

Mr. Michelson:
 
Thank you for your patience. The C-141 for the release at West Vacuum Unit #68, mistakenly filed under 1RP-3264, has been
assigned another identifier.
 
Please note that as neither the initial C-141 nor accompanying documents were found, the final C-141 will be considered as initial.
Also, please be advised that NMOCD records show that West Vacuum Unit #68 (30-025-33768), if indeed the release location since
neither the PLSS nor the GPS coordinates are for the facility written, is approved for temporary abandonment (TA). Therefore,
NMSLO reclamation requirements may be applicable to the release location.
 
 
The 1RP for this incident is

5206 9/26/2018 A Chevron West Vacuum Unit #68 30-025-33768 17S-34E-34A 3/13/2012
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
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